
Whispering Hills Subdivision 

The Whispering Hills Subdivision is located 

north of the intersection of Ross Road and 

Olive Blvd., a few blocks west of Hwy 270 

in St. Louis’ West County.  

It is made up of 110 ranch style and two-

story homes situated in a park-like setting 

that includes spacious common grounds 

and a lake.  

The subdivision is part of a 139 acres community that includes the Whispering Hills 

Apartment Complex and a recreation center.  The subdivision is in the Parkway North 

School district with Ross Elementary School near the entrance of the subdivision and 

Parkway North High School located near the back of the subdivision.  

 


